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Dear Members of Parliament, 
 
When Australian Citizens become aware of Animal Abuse & Neglect within a Commercial or 
Domestic farming Situation the Citizens should have EVERY RIGHT to alert this Crime to 
media & other animal protection organisations. 
Animal Abuse & Neglect is a Crime & those responsible should be Penalised & their Animal 
Cruelty Farms be Shut Down. 
This action is NOT about closing down Farmer's operations but merely preserving & protecting 
Animal Rights. 
Sincerely, 
 


